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KAMO BYPASS STAGE 2

Official opening of the Kamo Bypass Stage 2, September 2011.

Kamo Bypass Stage 2 was completed in September 2011. 
The bypass runs north from the top of Western Hills Drive, 
intersects with the new Spedding Road link, before joining stage 
one of the bypass close to the Whangarei golf course.

Traffic volumes on the bypass are anticipated to be 10,000 
vehicles per day at the northern end and 14,000 per day at the 
southern end.

Under construction, January 2011

The bypass provides an alternative to Kamo Road, moves 
traffic away from the city centre and provides much better 
management of traffic in the northern suburbs of Whangarei.

The recently completed Kamo Bypass was one of six projects 
planned in Whangarei to help manage growing traffic numbers, 
improve safety and make travel easier for locals and visitors 
travelling in and around Whangarei.

Under construction, August 2011

Local residents walked the new bypass before it opened to traffic in September.


